Daniel Sobczak

From: Seth Neal <sethneal@tsnarchitects.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 12:24 PM

To: Daniel Sobczak

Cc: Sue Banks; Joanne Beeman

Subject: 825 Duval Street - Awning Variance

Hi Daniel,

After speaking with my client Sue Banks & yourself. We would like to postpone the awning variance till next month's
meeting. To give the planning board members time to review the proposed parking lot plan we submitted to you.

At next month's planning board meeting the new parking will be discussed as a revision to the prior planning board
approval from 2012, and the awning extension will be the variance we are requesting. Please let me know if you have
any questions or need anything else.

Thanks, Seth

T. S. Neal Architects, Inc.
22974 Overseas Highway
Cudjoe Key, FL 33042
251-422-9547 / 305-340-8857
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